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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to let you know about some important dates for 2017. 
 
Working together to support children’s learning is a priority for us so we are very pleased to let you know that the 
Salhouse V.C Primary School ‘Structured Conversation Week’ will be held during the week beginning 24th April.  
 
The ‘structured conversations’ will be taking place throughout the week in morning and afternoon sessions with 20 
minute slots for each conversation. There will be more information about the appointment times and how to book 
nearer the time.  
 
We would also like to let you know that the Pupil Reports will be going home on Friday 7th of July. 
 
Sports Day 2017 has also been pencilled in for Thursday 6th of July, with a backup date of Thursday 13th July in case 
of inclement weather on the 6th, fingers crossed for a beautiful summer! More information about this will also be 
going out nearer the time.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms Julie Church 
Headteacher 
Salhouse VC C of E Primary School 
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402 
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk   www.salhouseschool.co.uk 
 
Don’t forget to checkout our Facebook page! 
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